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Parents visitation day at the boarding secondary school 

Help Us Help the Children 

We welcome donations of any amount.  You can also help by  

organizing a fundraising event in your church, school, office, Sunday  

School, or organization on behalf of the children of Uganda.   

Donations to help support our children can be sent to the St. Nicholas 

Uganda Children's Fund, P.O. Box 285, Chardon, OH   44024-0285, or you 

can donate online via PayPal by clicking the "Donate" button below.   

To find out more about the St. Nicholas Uganda Children's 

Fund, visit www.ugandachildrensfund.org or contact us at  

info@ugandachildrensfund.org . 
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Secondary School 
 

 

Our students come from an impoverished area in the capital city of 

Kampala.  While there are many secondary schools located in the 

city, we believe that a boarding school outside the teeming 

metropolis provides a more conducive environment for academic 

success and personal discipline.  Girls and boys in their teens are 

susceptible to economic, social, and sexual exploitation.  These 

temptations abound in an urban environment.  Our students attend 

a boarding secondary school located in a rural area about forty-five 

minutes from Kampala, far from its smog and urban blight.         

The St. Nicholas Uganda 

Children’s Fund supports 

170 orphans and 

vulnerable children in 

primary & secondary 

school, vocational & 

professional training, 

and university.  We pay 

school fees and provide 

uniforms, shoes & socks, 

school supplies, meals, 

and health care.  

With your help, we can 

make a real difference in 

their young lives. 

Student of the Month 

Rose is twelve years old and is in sixth grade at 

Alund’Entono Primary School. She has an older 

brother and a younger sister; both are excellent 

students. Five years ago, their father went to 

another district looking for work and has never 

returned. The children had been out of school for a 

year before joining our program. On her recent 

report card, Rose was the top student in her class 

of 65 and our best performing student in primary 

school with an average grade of 94%.   
Rose 

In addition to being able to concentrate on their studies without 

pressure to do household chores, students can also partake of a 

variety of extracurricular activities, including sports, music, dance, 

drama, and clubs.  The school attracts learners from other parts of 

Uganda, and this diverse culture socializes the children to overcome 

traditional regional and tribal biases.  One day each academic term is 

set aside for a special parents visitation day.  It’s an opportunity to 

meet with our students as a group, provide snacks, offer advice, and 

review individual academic performance.      

Archbishop’s Blessing 
 

The St. Nicholas Uganda 

Children’s Fund is blessed to 

have received official 

recognition and appreciation 

from His Eminence Archbishop 

Jeronymos of the Uganda 

Orthodox Church.  You can 

read the full text of the letter 

by clicking on the link below. 
 

Archbishop Letter 
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